
WHHS Association Meeting  
October 26, 2016 

 

Welcome – Bill Wolf  

 

September minutes not approved due to needed corrections 

 

Financials  

Presented by Jen Horvath 

Motion to accept: Jilda Vargus-Adams 

Second: Laura Stith-Deck 

Financials approved 

 

Updates 

Report from Catherine Gavin that Boogie Bash was a success with a profit around $1000 

Report from Bill Wolf that LUDI was about $4000 short of budget; question came up     

concerning use of Crowdrise or move to Paypal next year 

Report from Dylan Mosby that Legacy of Excellence (LOE) is underway; look for trifold 

appeal in your mailbox; committee is reaching out to parents by zip code who may be 

willing to add a personal note to a fundraising appeal 

 

Next Meeting Tuesday, November 15, 2016, 7pm Schott Auditorium  

 

Motion to adjourn: Bill Wolf 

Second: Dylan Mosby 

Meeting concluded at 9:02  

 


